New Assistant At St. Vincent

Murray, A new assistant to the pastor has been appointed at St. Vincent de Paul's Catholie church.

He is Rev. Glen M. Shrope, who was ordained as a priest on May 27th. Father Shrope will replace

Rev. John J. Hedderman, who will be temporarily transferred to St. Ambrose parish and, in the fall, will be sent to Catholic University in Washington, D.C. to study canon law, THE NEW assistant is a



Rev. Glen M. Shrope

native of Farmington, Utah native of Farmington, Utah and a graduate of Judge Memorial high school in Salt Lake City. He has studied at St. Peters in Baltimore, Md. St. Paul's in Washington, D.C. and St. Patrick's Seminary in Menlo Park, Calif.

Since his ordination, conducted by Bishop Joseph L. Federal in Salt Lake's Cathedral of the Madeleine, John No.

ral of the Madeleine, he has served temporarily in several

diocessan parishes.

THE SON OF John A.

Shrope, Sr. and the late Mollie Catherine Kink Shrope, the newly-ordinated priest is a con-

Show article text (OCR)-